
LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

DESCRIPTION
CGAxis Models Volume 81 - LIGHTS IV is a collection containing 30 high polygon 3d models of lamps and lightshades. You can find in it:
table and desk lamps, wall lamps, ceiling lamps with lighbulbs and semi-transparent shades, etc. Models are mapped and have materials
and textures. Compatible with 3ds max 2010 or higher, Cinema 4D R15 and many other.

SPECIFICATION
Total size: 1.21 GB
Materias: YES
Textures: YES

FORMATS
*.max (Scanline)
*.max (Corona)
*.max (MentalRay)
*.max (VRay)
*.c4d
*.c4d (VRay)
*.obj*.obj
*.fbx

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 19718
Vert: 20399

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_01

Ceiling Lamp with Copper Shade

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 19727
Vert: 20420

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_02

Ceiling Lamp with Copper Shade

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 19683
Vert: 20120

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_03

Ceiling Lamp with Copper Shade

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 720045
Vert: 722456

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_04

Ceiling Lamp with Wire Shade

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 523255
Vert: 526176

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_05

Ceiling Lamp with Wire Shade

LIGHTS IV
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 307417
Vert: 309216

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_06

Ceiling Lamp with Wire Shade

LIGHTS IV
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 17632
Vert: 17828

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_07

Cubic Desk Lamp
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 26772
Vert: 27208

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_08

Large Round Floor Lamp
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 28448
Vert: 28940

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_09

Desk Lamp with Black Shade

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 59084
Vert: 59554

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_10

Golden Desk Lamp

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 16070
Vert: 15674

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_11

Golden Wall Lamp
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 29316
Vert: 28884

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_12

Golden Ceiling Lamp

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 26273
Vert: 26381

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_13

Golden Wire Ceiling Lamp

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 126156
Vert: 125790

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_14

Minimalistic Ceiling Lamp
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 85022
Vert: 85070

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_15

Dark Metal Ceiling Lamp
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 26567
Vert: 26776

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_16

Tall Metal Desk Lamp

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 93605
Vert: 93962

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_17

Ceiling Lamp with Wire Shade

LIGHTS IV
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 69682
Vert: 69416

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_18

Ceiling Lamp in Glass Cage
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 25419
Vert: 25338

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_19

Black Desk Lamp with Glass Shade
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 585542
Vert: 586532

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_20

Round Modern Ceiling Lamp
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 31588
Vert: 31581

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_21

Black and Gold Ceiling Lamp
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 24819
Vert: 25163

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_22

Chromed Desk Lamp
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 27503
Vert: 26979

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_23

Ceiling Lamp with Red and White Shade
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 51131
Vert: 49845

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_24

Large Yellow Floor Lamp
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All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 58632
Vert: 56706

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_25

Golden Wall Lamp

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 117680
Vert: 116348

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_26

Golden Ceiling Lamp

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 160295
Vert: 159007

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_27

Colored Glass Ceiling Lamp

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 10546
Vert: 10567

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_28

Golden Metal Wall Lamp

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 28827
Vert: 27944

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_29

Golden Metal Ceiling Lamp

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 246804
Vert: 245927

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_81_30

Golden Ceiling Lamp with Glass Shades

LIGHTS IV
collection volume 81

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.


